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And Prosecution See Judge 
Defense and prosecution at-

torneys in the criminal conspir-
acy trial of John M. Mitchell 
and Maurice H. Stans met in 
private yesterday in Federal 
District Court with Judge Lee 
Gagliardi to discuss undisclosed 
legal matters. 

Presumably, the discussions 
included suggestions by both 
sides on the content of Judy 
Gagliardi's instructions to the 
jurors when the trial testimony 
is concluded. 

The trial is in recess until 
Monday. 

The judge informed the jury 
on Wednesday that testimony in 
the trial of the two former Cab-
inet officers, now in its eighth 
week, should be completed next 
Wednesday or Thursday. 

Mr. Mitchell is a former At-
torney General. Mr. Stans is a 
former Commerce Secretary. 


